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Voiture 1379 Communiqué for January 2011 

Happy New Year to One and All. 
 
Donations for Fort Leonard Wood Tornado Victims 
The USO is the Tornado Relief Operations Center for providing relief to the victims of 
the tornado. The USO mobile is there providing refreshments to the relief workers. The 
USO is collecting/distributing all donated items, etc. for the relief workers and families 
searching through their homes after the Tornado.  
 
The USO is providing items and accepting donations from 9 a.m. - 6 p.m. seven days a 
week until further notice. They are also in need of volunteers from 2 - 6 pm daily until 
further notice. For more information call 573-329-2039. All items and cash/check 
donations can be delivered to the FLW USO. To get to the USO, enter main gate and 
don't turn anywhere until you get to a T-intersection. Turn right and go to next stop sign, 
turn right and the USO is about a block down on the right side.  
 
If you are unable to deliver your donations to the USO you can drop them off at the 
Waynesville-St. Robert Chamber office at 137 St. Robert Blvd., Ste. B and we will 
deliver them for you.  
 
While the USO is taking care of the physical needs, Army Community Services (ACS) is 
taking care of the cash/check donations. Checks can be made out to Army Community 
Services and note in the check or letter that funds are only for the Tornado Victims Fund. 
All money/checks go for food vouchers and other vouchers, gift cards, good at the 
commissary/grocery stores, etc. Money will also go for items not donated. 
 
Membership is now up to thirty four paid up for 2011 out of forty six. We are slowly 
getting close to one hundred percent. 
 
This months Promenade will be on January 26th in Cameron, MO with dinner and 
Promenade at Post 33. Dinner – provided by Post 33 Auxiliary will begin at 18:00 HRS 
with the Promenade beginning at 19:00 HRS. 

 
If there are any other functions you would like to “get the word out” please let me 

know and I will put them on the Grande du Missouri, Voiture1379 and 3rd District web 
sites as well as the communiqué. 
 
Thank you for your service to Our Great Nation, your service to the American Legion, 
and the 40et8 through Voiture 1379. If we all work together we can and do make a 
difference. Robert C. Emery, Correspondant Locale, Voiture 1379 


